7 MANDATORY SCHEME OF DELEGATION (AN154-2009)

Reference is made to the meeting of the Policy and Resources Committee of 8th June, 2009 when the
Council's proposed mandatory Scheme of Delegation was approved subject to approval by Scottish
Ministers.

The Scheme was submitted on 9th June, 2009 and on 2nd July, 2009 Scottish Ministers approved the
Scheme.

The Sub-Committee is asked to note that advice on transitional arrangements for the new legislation is
now available and confirms that the Scheme will become operational for decisions made after
3rd August, 2009 and not in respect of applications received on or after that date as previously
advised.

The Sub-Committee is asked to note the position.
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